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September 2021 
Reception Phonics Workshops –  

Monday 11th October and Tuesday 12th October 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to a Phonics Workshop held by Mrs Brudenell which 
will be taking place on Monday 11th October and Tuesday 12th October. There will 
be two sessions per day at 3.30pm and 5.00pm held in the main school hall. 
 
The purpose of this session is to outline what phonics is, how it helps your child 
with their early reading and writing, and provides some strategies that you can use 
to support your child at home.  
 
To attend a session, you must book your place online.  Places will be limited to 
allow for social distancing, and you must state when booking how many people 
will be attending. 
 
To book, please visit www.theparklane.schoolcloud.co.uk and log in with the 
following information: 
 

Student’s First Name 
Student’s Surname 

Date of Birth 
 

If you experience any problems with the site, please contact the school office who 
will be able to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

     
 
Miss Tansley, Miss Alegre and Mrs Walton-Jones 

September 2021 
Reception Phonics Workshops –  

Monday 11th October and Tuesday 12th October 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to a Phonics Workshop held by Mrs Brudenell which 
will be taking place on Monday 11th October and Tuesday 12th October. There will 
be two sessions per day at 3.30pm and 5.00pm held in the main school hall. 
 
The purpose of this session is to outline what phonics is, how it helps your child 
with their early reading and writing, and provides some strategies that you can use 
to support your child at home.  
 
To attend a session, you must book your place online.  Places will be limited to 
allow for social distancing, and you must state when booking how many people 
will be attending. 
 
To book, please visit www.theparklane.schoolcloud.co.uk and log in with the 
following information: 
 

Student’s First Name 
Student’s Surname 

Date of Birth 
 

If you experience any problems with the site, please contact the school office who 
will be able to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

     
 
Miss Tansley, Miss Alegre and Mrs Walton-Jones  

http://www.parklane.cambs.sch.uk/
http://www.parklane.cambs.sch.uk/

